
H.E. Ms. Stella Budiriganya, Ambassador of Republic of Burundi to India along

with Burundian Delegation led by Dr. Martin NDAYIZEYE, Director General of

Energy met Mr. R. K. Agrawal, CMD, WAPCOS & NPCC on 23-04-22 at WAPCOS

Gurugram office for discussions regarding WAPCOS operations in Burundi. The

delegation appreciated WAPCOS involvement in Kabu-16 Hydro Electric project
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